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6AIL(-Y BUGLE 
BAILEY, NOPJH CAROLINA

ALUMNI WHEREABOUTS

LOVIE BEARD, »43,has been 
in the U. S. Cadet Nurse 
Corps for 22 months. She 
is receiving her training 

in Norfolk.

LLOYD STOTT A/s is spend­
ing an eleven day leave 
with his parents, Mr. and 
LIrs. Fred Stott. Lloyd 
entered the Navy in Sep- 
tenber, 1946. Ho has been 
stationed at Camp Perry, 

Virginia.

Since July, FOREST PERRY, 
JR, ’44, has been sta­
tioned on Okinawa. Forest 
received his boot training 
at Bainbridge, Maryland.

VANCE HIGH, recently dis­
charged from the army, 
his wife, and two year old 

son, Douglas, are coming 
to the Bailey, community 

as farm residents.

ALUhNI CI^ADiE. ROLL

HELEN JOYCE FRANCIS 
Daughter of Paul Francis, 
•36, and Iris Pearson

Bu g

Francis, 
ember 22.

'38, born Dec-
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the stencils have been 
proofread t'.nd errors cor­
rected, they are mimeo­
graphed, requiring between 
each page the insertion by 
hand of slip sheets that 
must be removed later.
To address the envelopes 

for the copies to be 
mailed falls next in line. 
Then after placing stacks 
of each page in order on 
tables, the members of 
the staff march round and 
round, taking a page off 
each pile, thus having the 
Bugle together at the end 
of the line except for the 

final stapling.
All is now complete ex­
cept the v/rapping of mail­
ing copies and the writing 
of names on copies deliv­
ered to each room and tovm 
subscribers.
The class periods immedi- 

ately following the pub­
lishing of the Bugle are 
devoted to noting the er­
rors and discussing meth- 
ndR af improvements--------
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